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NACS: concern for dialogue
News

On Monday, 04.04.2016, József Birtalan, president of the National Agency of Civil Servants, attended the General Assembly of the Romanian Municipalities Association, which was held in Bucharest. The event was attended by Dacian CIOLOŞ, Prime Minister, Vasile DÎNCU, Deputy Prime Minister, Minister of Regional Development and Public Administration, Marius-Raul BOSTAN, Minister of Communications and Informational Society, Victoria-Violeta ALEXANDRU, Minister for Public Consultation and Civic Dialogue.

The problems encountered by the Romanian local public administration were discussed during the meeting, which brought together representatives of the central and local public administration, of the Parliament and other associative structures.

On this occasion, the Agency’s availability and openness towards dialogue and collaboration were reiterated, given the importance of these principles for the good functioning of public institutions and authorities.
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